Frilling, Tara

From:

Paul McKenna < p.mckennan@comcast.net>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 4:52 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

The tax increases on business in CT is an insult to the voter that is trying to make a living in a state that is way behind the national recovery. These taxes are not business friendly and will drive employers away!

Paul McKenna <<u>p.mckennan@comcast.net</u>> 16 Pine Glen Rd Simsbury CT